
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 10:07 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-17 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
S P 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 

 Comments -- 
This is for nothing more than greed. An increase when we are barely getting through this pandemic and 
with the already ludicrous delivery charges (sometimes way more than the actual usage) is DEPLORABLE. 
How does one think this okay and that regular people can afford to keep up with the skyrocketing costs 
after many of us have been off work since the beginning of this pandemic and worrying about the 
economy closing YET AGAIN. Sickening. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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